
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Here we go again!! We have done it before and we can do it again! We have an amazing 
community, and together we can make this work. 
 
The Premier, Dan Andrews, has announced Stage 4 Restrictions. This means our school will 
only be open  for children of essential workers. If you need your children to attend school 
next week please email me on ​principal@emsydenham.catholic.edu.au​. School will operate 
between 9am and 3pm. Parents will need to send a permitted worker’s permit to the above 
email address.  
 
All other children will be required to learn from home. We are sending home a book today for 
your children to place their learning.  
 
More information will follow. We are still waiting for information from the Melbourne 
Archdiocese Catholic Schools. Your child’s learning will be emailed to you on Monday.  
 
After School Care will not be open Monday 15th, Tuesday 16th,  and Wednesday 17th  
February.  
 
School photos will be postponed. Our 2022 Foundation evening is also postponed.  
Ash Wednesday services will be cancelled.  
 
‘Getting to Know You Chats’ will go ahead via Google Meet or via a phone call.  
 
Please take care, 
 
Jackie 
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